

Office of the President

## **MEMORANDUM**

To:

UACCM faculty, staff, students and local supporters - B. B. Dux

From: Donald R. Bobbitt, President

Date: January 7, 2019

Re:

Appointment of interim chancellor

I am pleased to report that Ms. Diana Arn, Vice Chancellor for Academic Services at UACCM has accepted my offer to serve as interim chancellor for UACCM until the permanent chancellor is identified. UACCM has made great progress during the tenure of Dr. Davis's chancellorship and I am positive that Ms. Arn will continue this upward trajectory. Please do all you can to assist her during this period of transition.

In the coming weeks I will name a search committee to assist this office and the Board of Trustees in managing the search process. Given the high regard with which UACCM is held both in Arkansas, and outside the state I am positive we will have an exceptional pool of candidates for the campus to consider.

Thank you for all you do for UACCM and the University of Arkansas System.